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I strongly oppose this measure. It will have the effect of reducing voter turnout. I 

voted in every Oregon election in which I have been eligible to vote because I was 

able to use mail-in. It would be impossible for me to maintain this record if in-person 

voting was required. Frankly, this bill is a "conservative" shibboleth that should have 

no place in our state. ("Conservative" is in quotes because today's Republican party 

has no relation to the party of past years, who might have legitimately been called 

conservative. Ronald Reagan and his contemporaries are spinning in their graves.) 


